
From: Considine, Richard J. <Richard.Considine@chicagopolice.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 11:35 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Superintendent Snelling 
  
Steve, 
  
Superintendent Snelling and his detail (Corona and Diarra) returned from the Miami Peer 
Exchange on Tuesday, 05-Mar-24. 
  
Thank you 
  
Officer Rich Considine 
Office of the Superintendent 
Pax 0501 
Bell 5-6100 
Intercom 85227 
 


